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Townsend, Erle

From: Doug and Margo <mrowendmichaud@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 7:59 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

We had a hard awakening this past week in our beautiful state. 

I will never want to own an electric car. Absolutely NEVER!!!! If our state is fully dependent on 

electricity we would be devastated as a state and as individuals. 

No electricity brought home the need to remember we live in a state that needs alternative 

ways to maintain our lives, in our homes, in our stores, on our roads. 

I am relieved that our temperatures were warm enough during this storm, that we did not lose 

lives to the cold. I heard that if you have a heat pump installed in your home with the new 

laws…that they cut your wires to your  furnace so it cannot be used. 

You legislators are beginning to make the citizens of Maine ready to think government does 

not care about who must survive. You make millions on the backs of us Mainers and leave us 

to fend for ourselves. Thank goodness CMP came up to the line and took responsibilty. How 

many generators did you count that were running and THEN could not get gas to fill them 

up….why?  because the electricity was  OUT!!!!! NO GAS TO BE HAD. 

You all disappoint. Our state can only survive if we take advantage of Oil, Propane, Wood and 

then as backup….electricity. 

I guess you all went to Harvard and think you know more than the rest of us….you do 

not…listen to the people and shut your mouths for awhile. 

 

Sent from my iPad 


